
In the case of an installation boundary increase for an Industrial 
Emission Licenced activity, you are required to provide the reason that 

you consider a Baseline Report is not required.  
 

Louth County consider that a baseline report is not required as the parcel of land 
in question has always been included with the existing boundary for the 
purposes of monitoring groundwater and landfill gas, since the licence was 

issued for the site. The Council are regularising the site boundary having 
purchased this area of land of a third party. In addition the Council have 

submitted specified engineering works to the EPA for their approval for the 
capping of this area of land. 
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